
degrees from The University of Texas at Austin and West Texas A&M University, Bartley 

brings a wealth of experience and passion for music education and the arts to her new role. 

Bartley has been a valued member of the Amarillo Symphony horn section since 2007. Her 

distinguished career in music education includes directing programs at elementary through 

college levels in Houston, Boston, Western Massachusetts, and Amarillo. 

"Kellie's deep roots in our education and arts communities, combined with her unwavering 

enthusiasm for the Symphony's mission, make her an ideal fit for this position," said Larry Lang, 

Executive Director of the Amarillo Symphony. "Her experience in event planning and 

fundraising will also be invaluable as we continue to grow and serve our region. We are 

delighted to welcome her to the team." 

In addition to her musical pursuits, Bartley enjoys traveling with her husband, Dr. Mark Bartley, 

Professor of Music at WTAMU, and their three children. She is also an avid beekeeper and 

active member of the Palo Duro Bee Club. 

About the Amarillo Symphony 

The Amarillo Symphony has enriched the Texas Panhandle and beyond with exceptional musical 

experiences since 1924. Committed to artistic excellence, education, and community 

engagement, the Symphony strives to make the power of music accessible to all. 
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